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From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

Thomas Alexion) AJAX
David Diec
7/15/03 9:33AM
Re: ANO Appendix R SDP

David - OK. John Minns will probably be taking the lead on this issue when he gets back in the office next
week, so I'll forward this e-mail to him also. (John is the ANO-1 PM, I'm the ANO-2 PM.)

John Minns - See the message from David Diec below. In addition to keeping David informed, the human
factors folks present at the Regulatory Conference were Jim Bongarra and Richard Eckenrode. David
Diec wants you to keep all three of them informed of developments on the ANO fire protection manual
actions issue.

Tom

>>> David Diec 07/15/03 09:22AM >>>
Tom,

ANO issue is important to the development of the proposed rulemaking on post-fire operator manual
actions. Please keep us (me and human factor folks) inform with the development and correspondences
with the plant.

David Diec
U.S. NRC
Project Manager, DRIP/RPRP
Office Phone: 301-415-2834
Fax: 301- 415-2002
Email: dtd~nrc.gov

CC: John Minns
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